
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

May 2021

THE GABLES

THE VERY HUNGRY 
CATERPILLARS!
The Children and Ladies at the Gables have been 
exploring minibeasts and have linked this to the 
story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ – We have 
enjoyed food tasting and printing, the little lambs 
have made a new sensory story basket and we have 
been exploring different life cycles. As a treat the 
ladies have got the children some of our very own 
Caterpillars that we can watch transform together- 
From Caterpillars to Chrysalis and then to beautiful 
Butterflies which we will then release into the 
outdoors! 

In May we will be proudly celebrating 25 years of 
Fisherfield Childcare. We will be taking part in a 
company bake off, balloon release and creating 
time capsules. We will also be celebrating with a 
silver jubilee party. 

Dates for the Diary:
3rd May 2021 

MAY DAY – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED

Friday 28th May
ELMER DAY! 

Come to nursery dressed in your brightest clothes! – we will also be 
having a colour/glitter run in the garden!

Monday 31st May 
SPRING BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED

Monday 5th July 2021
NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A COMPANY TRAINING DAY

(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19


